Johnson, Krista

From: Vandenberg, Courtney

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 1:51 PM

To: BCC Agenda Comments

Subject: Agenda 6/21/22 E-mailed Comments Item# 34

From: John DiNardi <john@ddcarting.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 3:16 PM

To: Long, Janet C <JanetCLong@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Subject: Technical Management Committee Appointment Consideration

CAUTION: T7his message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Commissioner,

My name is John DiNardi, and | am a resident of Seminole and a co-owner of Solar Sanitation, Inc.,
located in Clearwater. Solar Sanitation has serviced Pinellas County for 42 years, and we are proud to call
Pinellas County home.

I’'m contacting you to respectfully ask for your consideration to be appointed to the Pinellas County Solid
Waste Technical Management Committee (TMC) for the 2022-2024 term. | have been in the solid waste
industry for over 30 years and have extensive experience with the issues the TMC faces at each board
meeting. Over the last two years, | have been attending the meetings and have built positive relationships
with several board members. | believe | can effectively represent the private haulers on the TMC and help
Pinellas county achieve their safety and zero waste goals.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on my cell phone at 917-335-1531.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,

John DiNardi
Solar Sanitation, Inc.



